STATE OF NEW HAMPSHIRE — TOWN OF SURRY
SELECTMEN
MEETING MINUTES APRIL 10, 2023

The meeting was called to order at 7:00 P.M. Present were Jay Croteau , Bruce Smith and Steve
Goldsmith.

Bruce Smith uploaded the signed annual meeting minutes from the Town Clerk to the state portal.

The selectmen made corrections to the Town Officers for the MS 123. Items to not to included next year
are the Surveyor of Wood and Timber and Deputy Health Officer.

Jay Croteau worked on a building permit for Henry Bartholomew on 1007 Old Walpole Rd.

Jay Croteau worked on a building permit for Sherri Martin for a deck. Estimated permit fee of $40.00 .
Bruce Smith presented the Town Treasurer RSA for signed manifest per order of the selectmen.

The selectmen signed and paid bills.

The selectmen signed payroll.

The selectmen discussed the need for Dickie Davis to have a building permit for a steel building. Building
plan is on the desk.

Durwin Clark has been chipping brush on the Old Walpole Road and will finish with the chipper this
week.

Jay Croteau worked on reviewing the Zoning Ordinance in regards to site plans.
ARPA report has been completed.

Bruce Smith worked on finding the supporting documents for Gary Kinyon regarding the Eversource case.
He reported the Town of Surry had completed the items agreed upon without Eversource recognizing
the information. Gary Kinyon has received the documents.

Currently no copy of Bond for Gemini.

Bruce Smith worked on flagging the culverts for repair. Steve Goldsmith will work with him to take
pictures of the inlets and outlets for permitting.

Bruce Smith completed the Community Name 2022 MLUR Survey.

The Town of Surry received ck# 1852 in the amount of $1000.00 from Brian Sweeney for a cemetery
donation.

The selectmen received a donation of Surry History books and have chosen to donate them to the Keene
Historical Society.

Jay Croteau motioned to accept the minutes. Bruce Smith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed
to accept the minutes as amended.



The Saxton River Art Guild will be meeting on Saturday at the town hall.
May 1, 2023 deadline for bids for the steeple.

Jay Croteau motioned to adjourn. Steve Goldsmith seconded the motion. The selectmen agreed to
adjourn.

The meeting adjourned at 9:00 P.M.



